
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

to the

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
for the

Suncoast Parkway 2 (SR 589), Phase 2 
Design Project 



Complete and drop the Comment Form into the 
comment box at this meeting

or

Submit your comments by mail, phone or email to:

Francisco Cardona, PE, PTOE, Project Manager for
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (HNTB)
P.O. Box 613069 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
Phone: 407‐264‐3029
E-mail: Francisco.Cardona@dot.state.fl.us

or

Please visit the project webpage at:

www.suncoast2.com

We would appreciate your comments by 
February 3, 2020

HOW TO COMMENT

mailto:Franciscio.Cardona@dot.state.fl.us


TITLE VI COMPLIANCE

This project is being developed in accordance with the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

Under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act, public participation is solicited without

regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

To express concerns relative to the Department’s compliance with Title VI,

please contact one of the following:

Jeanette Schutz
Title VI Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise

P.O. Box 613069
Ocoee, Florida 34761-3069

407-264-3132

Jacqueline Paramore
Statewide Title VI Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
Equal Opportunity Office

605 Suwannee Street, MS 65
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450

850-414-4747
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